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From: William D. Melton [wdmelton@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2011 3:12 PM
To: 'Fairfield County Museum'
Cc: fairfieldgenealogy@truvista.net
Subject: RE: Seale Research Request
Attachments: image001.jpg

Good afternoon Ms. Lyies -

I wanted to touch base with you and see whether anyone in your Genealogy Department has had any luck on
locating documentation regarding Rachel Kelley and James Seale.

I  look forward to hearing from you.

Thanking you in advance for your kind assistance, I remain,

Yours truly,

William D. Melton

Attorney at Law
Post Office Drawer 800

100 Liberty Hill Drive
Evergreen, Alabama 36401-0800
(251) 578-2423 - telephone
(251)578-2427-facsimile

CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION. This e-mail message and any files or other materials attached hereto are
CONFIDENTIAL and protected by the attorney/client privilege and as attorney work product. Any unauthorized use,
dissemination of the information, or copying of this message is prohibited. If you are not the intended addressee, please
notify the sender immediately and delete this message.

From: Fairfield County Museum [mailto:fairfieldmus@truvista.net]
Sent: Friday, January 14, 20111:19 PM
To: 'William D. Melton'

Cc: fa irfieidgenea iogy@truvista. net
Subject: RE: Seale Research Request

Dear Mr. Melton,

I am copying this request to the genealogical volunteer group to start looking for this information. I hope we can find a
deed, as marriage licenses do not exist from that period. However, if you have any idea of the community where they
lived, we might find a church with some congregational records. Other surnames connected to the family at that period
might help us to narrow down a search for the community they lived in.
I'm excited to help in your search and hope we can locate something.
Pelham LyIes










